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 South Carolina Society 

of Adlerian Psychology 

Newsletter 
1313 St. Andrews Road 
Columbia, SC 29210 

www.adleriansc.org 
 

Dear Fellow Adlerians, 

Thanks to all who were able to come and support another fine conference this year!  What a wonderful 

opportunity to gather, meet new friends, connect with old acquaintances, expand your knowledge of Adlerian 

Psychology---and get education credit!  Special applause to our friends Jim Holder and Betty Haeussler, twin 

recipients of our Arlis Epps Social Interest recognition award.  Jim gave a wonderful keynote address and 

made other grand contributions.  Betty has been such a great steward for us over the years, riding herd on our 

bookstore.  Congratulations to you both!  Our November 1 meeting will be our Conference After-Action 

Meeting.  Please come if you can.  If you aren’t able to be there, send me any further Conference feedback at 

john.arnold@firstsuneap.com. 

Be alert to a posting for our yearly Holiday Party.  My wife and I have our White Elephant gifts all arranged.  

Join us in November for the meeting and in December for the party. 

Sincerely, 

 

John Arnold, President SC Society of Adlerian Psychology 
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SCSAP MEETING 

Tuesday, November 1, 
2016 at 7:00 p.m. 

Room 245, Student 

Center, Airport   
Campus, Midlands 

Technical College 

 
www.adleriansc.org  
 

 

NASAP Convention 
 

 

 
May 18-21, 2017 

 

Marriott Pinnacle 
Hotel, West Hastings 

St.,  Vancouver, 

British Columbia, 

Canada 

 

www.alfredadler.org 
 

 
Interntional Adlerian 

Summer School 

(ICASSI) 
 

July 16-29, 2017 

 
Butler University, 

Indianapolis, Indiana 

 
www.ICASSI.net 

 

SCSAP REPRESENTATIVE ATTENDS NASAP BOARD AND 
COR MEETING 
Kathy Walton will be our representative at the NASAP Council of Representatives meeting October 21-
22, in Ft. Wayne, IN.  Kathy is also co-chairperson of the NASAP Long Range Planning Committee and 
she, along with her co-chair, Marion Balla, will report the Committee’s recommendations to the Board 
and COR as it concludes two years of work.  Kathy will provide a report of her experiences during the 
November 1, SCSAP meeting.   
 

ADLERIAN INTERNATIONAL SUMMER INSTITUTE TO BE 
HELD IN THE U.S.  
 
North Americans have an infrequent opportunity to attend the International Adlerian 
Summer Institute (ICASSI) on their own continent, July 16-27, 2017.  The Institute will be 
within easy driving distance from South Carolina as it will be held at Butler University, 
outside of Indianapolis.  You may access the ICASSI web site at  www.ICASSI.net.  
Also consider SCSAP will be providing some scholarship help to attend ICASSI to those who 
send a letter of request to SCSAP President, John Arnold.  Those who have been active with 
SCSAP in one form or another will be given priority as the Executive Committee reviews 
scholarship applications.  John’s email address is john.arnold@firstsuneap.com    
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